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City of Mati, Davao Oriental – The Provincial Statistics Committee (PSC) of Davao 
Oriental convened for its second quarter meeting for 2022 on 22 June 2022 at the 
Grand Conference Room, Provincial Capitol Building, Capitol Hills, City of Mati, Davao 
Oriental. The meeting was presided by Rogelio T. Lebria, Chief Statistical Specialist of 
PSA Davao Oriental and Co-Chairperson of the PSC. 
 
The meeting was attended by 16 out of the 23 member agencies. Invited resource 
persons from the Department of Public Works and Highways (DPWH) 1st and 2nd 
Engineering District Offices were also present. 
 
During the meeting, the following business matters were discussed:  
 

(1) Updates on 2022 Community-Based Monitoring System (CBMS) Nationwide 
Roll-out; 

(2) Updates on the Compilation of Provincial Product Account (PPA); 
(3) Requests for Data for the Crafting of the Countryside in Figures; and 
(4) Call for Papers for the 15th National Convention on Statistics (NCS).  

 

Co-Chairperson Lebria also approved the addition of the presentation on the updates on 

PhilSys Birth Registration Assistance Project (PBRAP) as additional agendum for other 

matters. 
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